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FCCLA – FCCLA is taking their end of the year trip to the San Antonio Zoo and Top 

Golf. They have enjoyed helping out this year and after asking what their favorite 

experience of the year was, they all said visiting the Ronald McDonald house to donate 

coke tabs was their favorite! They got to hear a story there of a teen battling cancer and 

learning how the Ronald McDonald house has been helping the family was inspiring to 

them all. These students will make great leaders and are awesome students! 

 

I am also the Junior Sponsor Lead. Prom was a success last month and the students 

said they enjoyed it. For the end of the year trip the students chose to participate with 

the other classes doing field day and a movie trip to save money for next year. These 

students are ready for their senior year! 


